
Government of Jammu and Kashmir 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND MEDICAL EDUCATION 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 
RAMUL 

NE NOwLEDGL IMPIS1 
GOVERNMENT MEDICAL COLLEGE BARAMULLA 

Kanth Bagh, Baramulla, Jammu and Kashmir 193101 
E-Mail: principalmedicalcollegebla@gmail.com 

Contact No.: o1952238aao|| o19s223s139 

Subject:-Re-scheduling of Walk In Interviews for the post of Junior Residents in 
GMC Baramulla. 

NOTICED

In reference to this office notification NO:- GMC/BLA/Acad/2758-61 dated 
29-09-2022, the walk in interviews for the post of junior residents in GMC Baramulla 
has been re-scheduled and will now be held on 13-10-2022 (Thursday) at 1lam in the 
office chambers of Principal GMC Baramulla. 

Furthermore the candidates interested in appearing in the said walk in 
interview shall deposit their Xerox set of all requisite documents along with non 
refundable bank draft of Rs. 500/- pledged to Chief Accounts Officer, Govt. Medical 
College Baramulla before the date of walk in interviews and submit the same in the 
office of Registrar Academics GMC Baramulla well in advance. 

(Prof. Ruby Reshi) 
Principal/Dean

Medical Medical College 
Baramulla MiMa 

No: GMC/Bla/Acad/ 2 89S-88 Dated O3-lo-20 
Copy to the:- 

1. All Head of the Departments for information and n/a. 2. Chairman JR/SR Section Committee, for information and n/action. 3. Chief Accounts officer GMC Baramulla for information and n/a. 4. 1/C Website for uploading the notice on official website to give wide publicity 5. Office record file 
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